Camp Strategic Plan 2010-2012

Recommendations for implementing the plan 
Charge to the Implementation Committee

Upon approval of the Strategic Plan, the Board will appoint an Ad-Hoc Strategic Plan Implementation Committee of four members, with two Board members and two non-Board members to be chaired by a Board member.  The Committee will serve for three years.  The purpose of the Committee is to oversee the implementation of the Strategic Plan and report to the Board at each meeting, on the progress being made.  At the start of the third year, the Ad-Hoc Implementation Committee will make a recommendation for the timing of the next Strategic Plan, and is responsible to appoint the next Planning Committee.  The purpose of this structure is to involve a representative group in the implementation of the strategic goals, and to encourage the involvement of non-Board members in the important work of the camp’s governance, thus increasing the potential numbers of new Board members in the coming years.  

